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19 February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope you have all had a lovely half term break. 
 
As promised, I am writing to provide you with a buildings update.  If any of you have walked past the school 
over the past week, I am sure you will have noticed that the works have definitely started.   
 
The main difference that you and the children will notice on Monday is that there is now fencing across the 
old KS1 and KS2 entrance to the building. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Children in Reception, Year One and Year Two will continue to use the path that runs alongside the side of 
the building and through to the key stage one playground to come into and leave school.  Children in years 
three to six, will continue to use the main entrance.   
 
Our evacuation point will now be on the field, leaving the school site if necessary, via the KS1 playground.  
We will do a practise on Monday morning, so please explain to your children that this will be happening if you 
feel this will cause them any distress.   
 
Although from the outside of the building, it looks rather underwhelming, the builders have worked 
exceptionally hard this week and already made lots of progress. 
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The old computer room 
 

 
 
 

The yellow wall, is part of the old music room 
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As you can see, lots has already happened, and I will try and send you photos every fortnight, so you and 
the children can see what is happening behind the wooden boards. 
 
On Monday each class will be doing a walk around the building so they can see the changes and also see 
what has stayed the same. 
 
Enjoy the last part of the half term and I look forward to seeing you all on Monday morning. 
 
Best Wishes, 
Miss James 
 

The hall side entrance, 

which used to be the 

entrance for KS1 and 

Breakfast Club. 


